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Morocco

Temporary prohibition on the entry of travelers from China Mainland

Executive summary
Effective 3 January 2023, individuals traveling from China
Mainland are temporarily prohibited from entering Morocco.

Key developments

On 31 December 2022, the Moroccan Foreign Affairs Ministry
announced that, effective 3 January 2023, individuals traveling
from China Mainland or who were present in China Mainland
in the seven days preceding their travel are inadmissible until
further notice, irrespective of their nationality.

Impact on employers

Moroccan employers may inform employees in China Mainland
of this temporary policy so as to mitigate disruptions to their
business and travel.

Key steps

EY will continue to monitor these developments. Should you
have any questions, we encourage you to contact one of our
immigration professionals.
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